Burger, Kathﬂn (C1-StPaul)

From: Dan <gpbikeman@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, May 27, 20192 10:48 AM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Wine/beer license

I am writing to strongly object to a license of this nature for this address. 1328 Grand Ave. The nature of this areais
primarily residential, light retail commercial. | feel the additional traffic and noise would be a detriment to our area,
annoy residents and add to police complaints. We have already already had a taste of this without legal drinking and
can only imagine what the addition of alcohol would bring 1o this situation.

Dan Casebeer

1341 Lincoln Ave

Sent from my iPhone



